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Tiffany Woelfel Selected as
President of the State Bar of
Wisconsin Young Lawyers
Division

PROFESSIONALS

Tiffany E. Woelfel
Partner
 

RELATED SERVICES

Business Litigation

Firm News
June 30, 2023
 

On July 1, 2023, Tiffany Woelfel begins her term as President of the State Bar of
Wisconsin Young Lawyers Division (YLD). The division is focused on assisting
young and new lawyers, both professionally and in the community. The aim is to
prepare them for leadership roles where they work and live. Congratulations to
Tiffany as she starts her term!

You can read more about the Young Lawyers Division here.


